Debra Thomeson

From: Katie Eddy <ktekla@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 10:11 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: Meeting 11/15

Dear Assembly,

I'd like to take just a moment to express my opposition to the proposed changes to the current
mandate.

The additional language goes too far and does more harm than good - it crosses a line.

Does a gathering in a private home constitute communal space? It sure seems like it could based on the
provided definition of communal space.

If one or two employees work in a large area without contact should they still be required to wear a
mask all day?

How will our Police force manage this increased work load on an already limited staff?
Based on the last published information our case count had peaked and is starting to decrease. This
indicates that people are taking precautions and making choices to keep their families safe. We are

20ish months into this pandemic and do not need to be increasingly restrictive and controlling.

You're going to force community members to be pitted against each other, questioning every choice and
ripping apart our people. Any other outcome can not be realisticly expected.

These matters are a very slippery slope and this language is far too broad, excessive and just wrong.
Please vote no on the proposed changes.
Sincerely,

Katie Eddy

Sent from my iPhone



